[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Church Family,
I write to you today as a Ministry Leader for the One Harvest Food Ministry; my partners and I are asking for your assistance in taking the word of God to our communities while helping to end hunger. 
One Harvest Food Ministry is a non-profit and non-denominational faith based ministry helping American Families by providing them a resource to purchase affordable, pre-packaged, high quality food boxes at greatly reduced prices (as compared to your local grocery or market store). The quality of the food offered is based on one simple question…. If Christ were sitting at our table, would we be proud to serve Him our food?
Through dedicated partnerships with other Church Families, such as yours; One Harvest is able to offer a monthly distribution giving its partners the opportunity to serve others as Christ has and continues to serve us! Ordering is open to anyone as there are no qualifications or minimums to participate. 
Our request today is simple. We need more faith partners.  You may be asking yourself, what can our Congregation do to help in our community as well as the many Faith Based Partners already active with the One Harvest Ministry? Your support is solely dependent upon your capabilities; we know that it’s not possible for every church on every corner to participate as a Host site, but we know that there are other ways you can partner with us today, tomorrow and into the future.
Won’t you consider one of the many options available to you and your congregation today?
· Become a Prayer Partner with One Harvest and your local Partner Churches
· Tell others about the One Harvest resources available to them
· Hand out the monthly menu or place it with your bulletin each month
· Place the monthly menu in your congregation’s bulletin, share a link on your website to OneHarvest.com or post it in your office cafeteria, on your apartment complex bulletin board, your child’s daycare or physician’s office? The possibilities are endless!
· Become a Host Pick Up Site for your community
We ask that you take some time to consider the many possible ways you and your congregation can help us reach out into our communities. Please visit www.OneHarvest.com and see the various food boxes options and the other partners that are involved in reaching those who want to reduce their food expense and sharing the love of Christ with them.
We’re sure you will have questions once you’ve taken some time to review the One Harvest Website and I will be more than happy to speak with you further as will any of the dedicated servants at One Harvest.  Won’t you help us reach out into our communities; saving souls, providing comfort and ending hunger, just as Christ has commanded us to do. We look forward to speaking with you at your convenience.
It is in His service, I am,

